OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

May 26, 1943

Memorandum to Dr. Allen:

Inasmuch as the Navy has said that their V program men must be enrolled in five hours of physical conditioning, we are, I assume, duty bound to see that those V program men in the five week session take physical conditioning.

I hope you will take whatever steps are necessary in cooperation with Mr. Woodruff and Mr. Mix to ascertain promptly that all of these men are enrolled in order that we may be clear in our commitments to the Navy.

Deane W. Malott Chancellor

Kane W. Malatt

cc Mr. Woodruff Mr. Mix